
Welcome to our December Newsletter
 
I hope everyone had a fantastic Christmas and New Year, and managed to take some well-deserved time off 
to spend with the family.

It has been reported that almost 73% of Britons enjoy a visit to the pub over the Christmas period, so as you 
can imagine December is one of the busiest months of the year for us. That being said, we still found time 
to complete 5 new site installs taking place in Guildford, Southampton, Portsmouth, Andover and London, 
where we installed a variety of fruit machines, digital gaming machines, digital jukeboxes and pool tables.

Customer upgrades also showed no sign of slowing down throughout December.  
We invested in a number of Winner pool tables, Thunder digital jukeboxes, 
Showbiz Lotto B3a lottery machines and a variety of digital gaming machines. 
Follow our social media pages where we regularly share updates of our installs 
and upgrades - Facebook, Twitter and Instagram.

The Bank of England have revealed that the new polymer £20 note will be released on 20th February 2020. 
We have received the relevant software updates and have already started the process to upgrade all our 
note acceptors in our machines. Our aim is to have every machine updated and accepting the new £20 note 
by the end of January to ensure minimum disruption.

TVC Leisure will be attending the EAG International Expo in January, which is held 
at the ExCel Centre in London.  EAG is one of the largest annual trade shows in our 
industry, where machine manufacturers across a number of sectors introduce their 
latest products.

TVC attend EAG every year to meet with our suppliers and stay up to date with what’s new in the industry, it’s 
always exciting to report back to our customers what we have seen and heard, so stay tuned…

TVC Leisure will once again be exhibiting our latest range of equipment at Pub20 
on February 4th & 5th at the Olympia in London.  Pub20 is the only trade show 
dedicated solely to the UK’s pub industry and has over 200 companies showcasing 
their latest products, covering all aspects of running a pub from finance to food.

In addition to over 200 exhibitors there are also a number of key industry figures 
providing talks on hot topics such as sustainability, growing your business and 
recruitment. Free workshops are also available to attend throughout the 2-day event 
offering new ideas and inspiration.  I highly recommend visiting the show as the 

information on offer is invaluable, here is a link to register if you are interested in attending. Don’t forget to 
come and find us at stand B43 to say hello and take a look at the latest models of machines.

That’s it for this month’s newsletter, as you can see there’s already lots going on in 2020 to keep us busy, I 
look forward to sharing our progress with you in the coming months.

As always if there is anything, I can be of assistance with please feel free to call me – 01189 121 042
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Check out our latest installations
Our latest installation in Basingstoke transformed this local sports bar.

Our NEW Machines

Check it out

Following us on social yet? Check out our latest posts!

Don’t miss out! Sign up to our newsletter 
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